



Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to inform you that, to support our Seasons unit in Science, Year 1 will be making a local trip to Valley Gardens on Tuesday, 24th September. This excursion will take place in the morning during the school day.

We kindly ask that the children wear their school uniform, appropriate footwear for walking, and come equipped with a warm and waterproof coat. On the morning of the trip, we will assess the weather conditions to determine if the trip will proceed as planned.

The whole year group will depart at 9.30 am, walking to Valley Gardens via Cold Bath Road and Valley Drive. We anticipate spending approximately 45 minutes in the gardens, departing at 10.15 am for our return to school.

As this is a local trip, we do not require formal consent; however, should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at year1@wes.rklt.co.uk.

We will require six parent helpers for this outing. If you are able to assist, please reach out via the email provided above.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Herfield and Miss Wray

Western Primary School Cold Bath Road, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 ONA

☐ 01423 502737 ☐ office@wes.rklt.co.uk www.westernps.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Slack

